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        Tuesday 4th January 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back tomorrow, Wednesday 5th 

January. School arrangements remain the same and children should be at 

school by 8:55 am. Our breakfast clubs will be open at their usual times. 

 

There has been a lot of information in the news regarding the Omicron variant 

of Covid. We will continue to keep additional measures in place to protect our 

children, staff and community. This includes ensuring good ventilation, 

regular handwashing, enhanced cleaning and limiting the mixing of children 

between year groups. 

 

If your child has any of the following symptoms: 

 A high temperature 

 A new persistent cough 

 A loss of taste or smell 

Please do not bring them to school. Your child should self-isolate and you 

should book a PCR test for them. Please contact school to let us know. 

We will provide further updates regarding any changes to the Covid guidance 

in the near future. 

 

Wishing everyone a Happy New Year 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Morrison 
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